
 

 

 

PEER GROUP UPDATE 

 

TELEVISION ACADEMY ADDS SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY SUBGROUP 
EXPANDING MEMBERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

 
 
The Television Academy has announced the addition of a new Science and 

Technology Subgroup within the Lighting, Camera & Technical Arts Peer 

Group for individuals who have developed or uniquely employed technologies that 

have been adopted by the television industry to enable or advance the storytelling 

process. 

Applicants must meet the requirements of this subgroup to be considered for 

membership in the Academy. 

To review membership requirements or apply for the subgroup online CLICK HERE 

The Television Academy consists of 30 peer groups, each representing specific 

fields of expertise within the television industry.  
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